
 

 
Bernice Terrace, Plymouth, Devon, PL4 7HW 

01752 224801 

lipson.vale.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

www.lvps.co.uk Lipson Vale Primary 

@LipsonValePS 

 

Monday 20th November 2023 

 

 

Year 3 – Prehistory Workshop at The Box on Thursday 11th  January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are very pleased to inform you that on Thursday 11th January, we will be 

taking the Year 3 children to The Box in Plymouth. During the day, the children 

will enjoy a Prehistory (Bronze Age) workshop to help bring our history topic to life. 

 

As we will be walking to and from The Box, we would appreciate your child 

arriving promptly at 8.45am to ensure the day runs smoothly. Also, please make 

sure they bring: 

 

• A small rucksack 

• A bottle of water 

• A raincoat 

• A snack 

 

Children will be expected to wear their school uniform on the day and will arrive 

back to school in time for lunch as normal. 

 

The cost per child is £5.00 and the payment is accessible now on School Money. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return by Friday 8th December. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mr Peacock, Mrs West and Miss Kaar. 

 
✂---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3 – The Box 

 

I give permission for my child      …................................................................ to take part in 

the trip to The Box on Thursday 11th January 2024   Yes/No       

 

  Signed: ....................................................... 
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